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Comments: Mendenhall Glacier Proposed Changes

 

Greetings.

 

 

I understand that everything is difficult these covid-19 affected days, but really, there has been entirely

INSUFFICIENT notice for the comment period on changes proposed for the Mendenhall Glacier area.

 

 

I urge you to pause this process.   Provide visual explanations of the plans showing the reality of the changes in

an advertised place where the public can easily review them while still remaining socially distant from others.

The pavilion at the glacier would work for this purpose, but it must be advertised.

 

 

Then, you must allow the public time to consider the ramifications of these proposed changes, and then to

comment.

 

 

These are significant changes to a fragile and beloved area.  The public needs more information and more time

to comment.

 

 

Thank you.

Patricia Young

Douglas, Ak

 

 

 


